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GRANT STREET AND FERNWOOD ROAD

Utrtnrta, QL

1,larch 11, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
MONTREAL, P.Q.
Dear Sir Arthur:

Permit me to thank you for the 
courtesy which prompted you to have a copy 
of your Mew York address on Disarmament sent 
to me. I have found it most stimulating.
Vie are proud, in Victoria, of the opportunities 
which are afforded you of helping to moula 
public opinion.

Yours sincerely,

rincipal.
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